
31st Annual Sunny Hills / Wayne Walker XC Invitational 

Friday, September 26, 2025 

Race Schedule 

Course Map (Revision In Progress) 

Tribute to Wayne Walker 

Entry Deadline: Monday, September 22, 2025 

Location: Ralph B. Clark Regional Park 8800 Rosecrans Ave, Buena Park, CA 90621 

Spectator Parking: Parking in Clark Park is $3 per vehicle. Space is limited! There is also 
limited free street parking on Rosecrans. 

Team Buses/Van Parking: Team buses and vans will be directed to park at TBD location.  

Athlete Drop-off/Pick-up: For runners arriving independently or on team buses and vans, the 
drop-off and pick-up location will be in the front entrance off of Rosecrans. Volunteers and signs 
will designate drop-off and pickup locations.  

Results & Scoring: Team scores will be calculated using the top 5 finishers per team. Results 
will be available from Finished Results. 

Concessions: Smooth Operator food truck will sell hot dogs, snacks, smoothies, and more. 
Waters, gatorade, sodas, and other treats will be sold at our XC Booster concessions stand. 

Entry Fee: $15/athlete, $500 maximum team fee (boys and girls)  

Entry Payment: Make checks out to Sunny Hills Cross Country Booster Club 

If you are paying your entry fee with a school check or a personal check, make sure that your 
school’s name is written on the check. All payments must be made in advance. If you are paying 
cash for the entry fees to our meet, please pay in exact change.   

Awards: Top 20 individuals per race will 
receive a medal. 

 
T-Shirts: We will have Wayne Walker Invite 
shirts for sale for $25  

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r3jUqRki9sBbemAnc680W01ITeDvkzipWSHC_Pl1LJk/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XwwvICsBYC_kKnaCaPox1Ym_ScvSTw0b/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aNTIV76YmdHNy9g7UaizELfyOQcVaFkB/view


 

 
 
Please email me at hbatchelor@fjuhsd.org if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hannah Batchelor 
Sunny Hills Head Coach  
hbatchelor@fjuhsd.org  
 

mailto:hbatchelor@fjuhsd.org

